
ALTON CANOE CLUB  

 

NEWS LETTER 
Late summer 2025   
 
We hope you enjoyed the summer programme, but it is nearing its end again, so just the few usual notes to take 
us up to the start of this year’s pool sessions.  
 
Outdoor meetings 
 

The last Friday evening outdoor paddle meeting of 2025 is the 5th September on the coast at Eastney 
Point, see summer calendar and float plan. 

 
Pool calendar 
 

We return to the Sports Centre on Friday 12th September 2025. 
Attached is the calendar for pool sessions until the end of the year. 
 
Note:  we have revised the pool session structure and timings slightly this year as a trial, please see 
calendar and separate detail sheet. 
 
Please don’t forget that we need your support and assistance especially poolside on Friday evenings.  You 
do not need any special skills, just a little bit of commitment and a willingness to help the team run the 
evenings. 
 

Club equipment 
 

Spray decks, buoyancy aids, paddles and helmets  
If you borrowed any swimming pool kit during the summer, please ensure it is clean and returned before 
or at the first pool session.   If this is a problem, please make contact well before the 12th September. 
 
Borrowed club kayaks 
Please make contact to discuss either their return or foster homing. No rush! 

 
 

AGM  - Friday 19th September at 8.15pm in the Sports Centre Café area. 
      

It starts earlier this year - after a slightly shorter pool session.  
 
Please try and join us this year …it is your club! 
 

 
Contact details 
 
 

Don’t forget the web site for more details …… www.altoncanoeclub.co.uk 
 


